
Vern Grilliot is the Director of the Handgun Permit Unit.  
He retired from the Army after 20 years on active duty.  
He served most of his career as a military policeman and 
had multiple combat tours. While serving in Hawaii, he 
earned a spot to compete in the Australian Army shoot-
ing competition.   
 
After retiring from the military, Vern started contracting in 
Saudi Arabia. His contracting career ended after serving 
the US Embassy in Kabul, Afghanistan. Vern has been 
with the Tennessee Department of Safety and Homeland 
Security for over three years. 
 
Vern is an avid scuba diver, recreational shooter, and 

Tennessee Titans fan.   

Handgun Permit Unit 

Vern Grilliot 

Director 

Handgun Permit Unit  

Phone:  
615-720-8830 
Email:  
vern.k.grilliot@tn.gov  

CONTACT  


